


Your April 26, 2024, response letter brought up an additional issue that is not a permit application 

completeness item, but I'm responding to provide clarification. Your response letter included a map 

demonstrating that the proposed uranium exploration project is not within the boundaries of Craven 

Canyon. The department met with State Historic Preservation Office staff who indicated that the 

proposed uranium exploration project area is within the environs of historic property which is included in 

the national register of historic places. 

Please let me know if you have questions regarding the required landowner consultation. Please contact 

Steve Blair if you have questions regarding the timing of the concurrent state review and approval 

processes under SDCL 1-19A-ll.1 and SDCL 45-6D, respectively. 

Sincerely, 

Roberta Hudson 

Engineering Manager I 

Minerals, Mining, and Superfund Program 

523 E Capitol Ave 

Pierre, SD 57501 

Email: Roberta.hudson@state.sd.us 

Phone: (605) 773-4201 

Fax: {605) 773-5286 
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